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Customer & Support Services Scrutiny 
Work Programme as of 23 December 2008.

	Item


	Description
	Referred by


	Responsible

 Member / Officer

	Monday 26 January 2009.
Members briefing 1.30pm & meeting at 2.00pm

	Attendance Management: 

2.00pm - Urban Vision 
2.45pm -  Community Health & Social Care.
	6 monthly statistics provided by HR for information. To include a breakdown of long and short term sickness levels, and staffing numbers for each directorate.

Update on progress since attendance earlier in the year. 

Update on progress since attendance earlier in the year. 


	
	Bill Taylor - Urban Vision.

Keith Darragh -CH&SC



	3.30pm - Update on progress of stress audits


	Members to be updated on the progress of stress audits in the council. Particular information requested by members in relation to dignity at work issues.
	Members
	David Horsler

	Monday 23 February 2009

	Write offs


	Members to be given the opportunity to consider ‘write offs’ in detail and the action taken to collect outstanding debts.

Council tax, business rates, housing benefit overpayments, sundry debtors, former tenants arrears.
	
	Stephen Fryer, Geoff Topping,
Alan Westwood &
Cllr Hinds

	Monday 23  March 2009

	Admin and support services review


	Further detailed information on proposals – following on from the November 2008 meeting.
	
	Martin Vickers, Allison Lobley & Cllr Hinds.

	Monday 27 April 2009

	Mobile phones
	Members to consider:

· Criteria and justification for the increase in mobile phones – directorates to respond.

· What checks have been implemented to ensure ‘correct use’ of mobile phones. (Access to ‘bill manager’ by each directorate) – directorates to respond.
· Policy details for recharging Urban Vision, Salix and City West.


	
	CH&SC - Ken Whittick,
Children’s Services - Bob McIntyre (3pm) and C&SS – Alan Westwood.
Procurement - Terry Harrisson


	Items to be scheduled.

	Publications
	Members to consider what publications are published, by which directorate, costs, aims and benefits gained from such publications.
	
	Directorates.

Marketing and Communication.

	Dignity at work policy
	Members to receive the revised draft policy.

February 2009 – to be confrmed.
	members
	David Horsler

	Procurement


	Report on progress with regards to implementing equality and diversity into the procurement process.


	
	Gary Amos and Sarah Farmer

	 Annual ombudsman’s letter – complaints.


	Annual letter from the Local Government Ombudsman which provides information on the complaints received against the Council and dealt with by the Ombudsman over the last year. Including actions proposed in response. 

Due Sept/Oct 2009

	Annual report
	Anthony Rich

	Corporate complaints system
	Second/third quarter report from the new corporate complaints system.

Sept/Oct 2009.
	
	Martin Vickers & Anthony Rich


	Chair
	Councillor L. Turner
	0161 799 3433

	Vice chair
	Councillor Jane Murphy
	

	Senior Scrutiny Support Officer
	Karen Lucas
	0161 793 3318
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